
 
 
 
 
 
23 June 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Year 11 and families 
 
I wanted to take the opportunity to pay tribute to you as a year group and to wish you all well for the future. As the 
GCSE exams come to an end and we share our final assembly together it is natural to look ahead to the future but I 
would encourage everyone to pause, consider your achievements and reflect on a job well done. 
 
As a year group you have encountered such turbulence in your experience of the world in the last two years but you 
have come through it with resilience and determination. Everyone at Dixons Fazakerley is very proud of the way you 
have studied for and then undertaken your exams with maturity and commitment. The respect and integrity you 
have shown has been brilliant as you have climbed your own individual mountains throughout the exam period.  
 
I know that every single Year 11 student has big dreams and I look forward to seeing you achieve those in the coming 
months and years. Our Year 11 students are a wonderful blend of warmth, kindness and intelligence – I am confident 
you will go on to have a hugely positive impact on our local and global community.  
 
As always, success at this age is based upon a genuine partnership between home and school. I want to say thank 
you to everyone reading this for all of your support and hard work over the last twelve months. I look forward to 
seeing students at the prom next week which I know Mr Roberts has emailed everyone about separately.  
 
Finally, I wanted to pass on my very best wishes to all of our Year 11 students and families and hope everyone goes 
on to live the purposeful and happy life we talk about in our academy mission. Year 11, you will be missed but I 
cannot wait to see you take the next step towards the rewarding careers and lives you deserve. Thank you for being 
you, Year 11, it has been a privilege to work with you all.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Chris Wilson 
Principal 
Dixons Fazakerley Academy 
 
 


